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OVERVIEW:  S.L. 2017-57, Sec. 7.23B requires the State Board of Education and the Department of 

Public Instruction to report to the Joint Legislative Education Oversight Committee on the progress 

of each local school administrative unit in implementing the statutory requirements regarding cursive 

writing and memorization of the multiplication tables. The report is due by March 30, 2018. 

This section became effective July 1, 2017. 


